
 

 

 

 

  

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

  

 
  

   

 
  

  
 

  

  
 
   

 
  

 
 

                   
   

 

 

 

   

Yours sincerely

Marie Romano Head 
of Compliance 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
for Derbyshire 
Butterley Hall 
Ripley 
Derbyshire 
DE5 3RS 

tel: 0300 122 6000 
pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk 
www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk 

21 March 2019 

By e-mail: 

Dear Mr 

FOI Request: FOI 11/2019 

I write in connection with your request for information sent to the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Derbyshire on 18 March 2019, requesting information as follows: 

'the amount of financial reserves that the Derbyshire Police held in financial years 
of 2016 / 2017 / 2018 / 2019' 

This information is available on the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire 

website and I give below a link for your information: 

https://www.derbyshire-pcc.gov.uk/Finance-and-Grants/How-your-money-is-spent.aspx 

Please note that 2019 information will be available after 31 March 2019. 

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on telephone number 0200 122 
6000 quoting the reference number above. 

Marie Romano 

On behalf of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
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